
Saint Frances Cabrini Parish

Pastor: 
Rev. Joe Galang 
revpastor2019@sfcabrini.org

Parochial Vicar: 
Rev. Gabriel Lee  
frlee@sfcabrini.org

Assisting Clergy:
Rev. Paul Soukup, S.J. 
Fr. Dan Urcia

Mass Schedule
Monday – Friday: 	 
8:30 am

First Friday Mass: 	 
7:00 pm

Saturday:  
8:30 am  
5:00 pm (Vigil Mass)  
6:45 pm (Vietnamese Mass)

Sunday:  
�8:00 am  
9:30 am 
11:30 am 
1:00 pm (Assyrian Mass)  
5:30 pm

Reconciliation (Confession)
Saturday: 3:30 – 4:30 pm
or by appointment. Please  
contact the priest directly.

Infant Baptism
Please visit the Parish Office for 
the forms needed to register  
for the Sacrament of Baptism.

Marriage
Couples must contact the  
priest they wish to witness the  
sacrament at least six months  
prior to the proposed date of  
the wedding.

Saint Frances Cabrini Parish
15333 Woodard Rd. San Jose, CA 95124 

Parish Office Phone: 408-879-1122 
Emergency Phone/anointing: 
408-912-0440  
www.sfcabrini.org
E-mail: parish_office@sfcabrini.org

“I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.” ~ Philippians 4:13

Our Mission: Worship God • Love Others • Make Disciples • Educate the Young

Saint Frances Cabrini School 
15325 Woodard Rd. San Jose, CA 95124

School Office Phone: 408-377-6545  
www.sfcschool.org

twitter.com/sfc_sj, or  
Instagram @sfcschool_sj

	 Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 	 August 25th, 2019



Mass Intentions
August 24th to September 1st
Sat.	 8/24	 8:30 am	 Douglas Salisbury † - GL 
		  5:00 pm	 Irene Crooks † - JG

Sun.	 8/25	 8:00 am 	 Fr. Joe Galang, Spec. Int - JG 
		  9:30 am	 People of the Parish - JG 
		  11:30 am	 Aldo Dal Canto † - GL 
		  1:00 pm	 Assyrian Mass - GL 
		  5:30 pm	� Kenny Robinson † - DU

Mon.	8/26	 8:30 am	 Altagracia Gonzalez † - GL

Tue.	 8/27	 8:30 am	 Pete Garcia † - JG

Wed.	8/28	 8:30 am	 Altagracia Gonzalez † - JG

Thu.	 8/29	 8:30 am	 Liz Donaldson † - DU

Fri.	 8/30	 8:30 am	 Leonard Longacre † - GL

Sat.	 8/31	 8:30 am	 Irene Crooks † - JG 
		  5:00 pm	 Karen Dziuba † - GL

Sun.	 9/1	 8:00 am 	 Bruno DeMartini † -  JG 
		  9:30 am	 People of the Parish - GL 
		  11:30 am	 Carmin Bustillos † - GL 
		  1:00 pm	 Assyrian Mass - GL 
		  5:30 pm	� Charlie Sanchez † - JG

“Strengthen your drooping hands and your weak knees. Make straight paths  
for your feet, that what is lame may not be disjointed but healed.” — Hebrews 12:12‑13

Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time — 	 August 25th, 2019

JG =	 Fr. Joe Galang	 GL =	 Fr. Gabriel Lee 
PS =	 Fr. Paul Soukup	 DU =	 Fr. Dan Urcia 
LM =	 Lay Minister

Online Giving at SFC and Church Envelopes
If you were having donation deduction from WeShare that 
has ended. WeShare does not get any of our donations. You 
will need to sign up with Faith Direct to continue online 
giving (or start now!) Online giving is so convenient —  
this way you can designate your weekly and special donations. 
Please let Sue Butler know if you we would like to stop getting 
the regular Sunday envelopes mailed to you. It saves on paper 
and postage. 

If you are a school parent, you will still need to get our regular  
St Frances Cabrini envelopes so you get credit being an in- 
parish family and will still need to turn in the envelope at the 
Mass you attend.

RCIA Sessions starting in September
Do you have an interest in becoming a Catholic or completing 
your sacraments of initiation? Then RCIA may be for you!  
RCIA sessions are held from 7:00 to 8:30 pm in the Parish  
Center living room. Our Kickoff is September 17th. Please  
plan to attend to get your questions answered and enroll. Notify 
Tim Van Overen at rcia@sfcabrini.org or call the parish office.

Taize Prayer Service at Cabrini on August 28th
Come join us for candlelight services of meditative music 
and quiet reflection as we place our joys and concerns  
before the cross of Christ. May these services become  
part of your spiritual practice.

Taize services are monthly on Wednesdays 6:45 pm – 7:30 pm 
in the church. Our next service will be on August 28th.

See the enclosed insert for to learn more.

SFC Fall 2019 Scripture Class Starts in September
Our series in the fall will be “MARY: The Bible and the Mother of 
God” by Brandt Pitre, of the Augustine Institute.

We are starting the class on Monday, Sept. 16th at 7:00 pm in the 
Church. Your favorite facilitators will be returning. 

Brandt Pitre is the author of two classes we have already done and 
liked very much: “Eucharist,” the class that we had offered last fall 
and “Presence,” which was held in the spring.

This class is not to be confused with the Mary class we did two 
years ago. It is VERY different. 

The cost is $20.00 for the Study Guide. You may pay for the books 
on the first day of class.

To reserve your spot in the class and to order the study guide, 
e-mail Charlotte and Barry LeMay at maryschild@icloud.com or 
call 408-379-6517.

“ The gift of grace increases as the struggles increase.”—St. Rose of Lima

SFC Religious Education  
classes are starting soon!

Applications will be available for pick-up  
in the church vestibule beginning  

September 1st following the 9:30 am Mass.
Sept. 4th our office will be open.  

Class and Sacrament registration forms  
will then be available in the church  

and in the office.



Let Us Pray…
Let us pray for the people  

that are in our parish community who 
are homebound, sick, recovering, or 
are confined to rest homes, that Jesus 
be their strength and comfort. 

This week we especially pray for  
Jonathan Canales, Maria Daldorf, 
Frieda Flochini, Marie Sorci,  
Barbara Puma, Teddy Avakoff,  
Lupe Pinkerton, Tom Morrisey, 
Jim O’Connell, Julie Wright, Joan 
Kolakowski, Sam Ajam, Sue Coffaro, 
Melissa J., and David Arena.

Please keep them and their families 
in your prayers. Names are placed for 
eight weeks. To place a name on this 
list or if you see that you or a loved 
ones’ name has been taken off and 
would like it placed back in “Let Us 
Pray” again, please contact Sue at  
408-879-1130. We welcome you to 
write the names in the Book of the 
Sick, next to Mary’s Shrine.

The Rosary is recited daily following the 8:30 am Mass and on Tuesday evenings at 4:00 pm

Mon.	8/26	 7:00 pm	 ICF Br. 191 Board Mtg.	 PC/DR 
		  7:00 pm	 Ladies League	 KH

Tue.	 8/27	 10:45 am	 Women’s Bible Study	 PC/LR 
		  7:00 pm	 The Bible Timeline	 PC/LR

Wed.	8/28	 6:45 pm	 Taizé Prayer Service	 Church

Thu.	 8/29	 7:00 pm	 Bible Study	 PC/LR

Fri.	 8/30	 5:00 pm	 BINGO (doors open at 4:00 pm)

Altar Society:	 August 30 – 31 - Therese Kehl Family

This Week at Cabrini —  
August 26th – September 1st, 2019

PC =	Parish Center	 LR =	Parish Ctr. Living Room 	 DR =	Parish Ctr. Dining Room
EH =	Essig Hall	 KH =	Kelley Hall

Weekly Collection
	 8/18/19	 Year-to-Date
Actual	 $8,078	 $65,782
Budgeted	 $11,668	 $81,676

		�  Deficit/$15,894

Assumption of Mary	 $1,686

Thank you for your kind generosity 
& support for St. Frances Cabrini.

Join us for Alpha at SFC
Who is Jesus? Why and how do I pray? 
How does God guide us? These are some 
of the questions answered when you 
attend the Alpha Course this Fall. It will 
begin on September 11, 2019, with a free 
Introductory Dinner, at 6:30 pm, at the 
Parish Center. Come and bring a family 
member or friend, especially if they are  
at a loss spiritually or questioning their 
faith. If you have any questions, please 
contact Alicia Morales at alicia_morales@
comcast.net or 408-857-0523.

SFC Youth Ministry
Welcome Back 

BBQ
Sunday, August 25th 
after the 5:30 pm Mass

At the SFC Bocce Courts 
(next to Essig Hall)

All 6th – 12th graders & 
their families invited.

Please e-mail Kurt Martin at 
kmartin@sfcabrini.org with 
how many people you expect 

to attend in your party.

SFC Bingo Needs You 
Joe Roulin, SFC Bingo manager, needs parish community and school family volun-
teers to continue the success of this significant source of parish income. Contact Joe, 
408-266-6982, or joesmercedes@yahoo.com. School Hours apply for this school year.

ICF Branch Call For Volunteers
Our branch has several 
events scheduled in the 
upcoming months. It is only 
through your support that 
these events can be successful.

Volunteers are needed for: 
SFC Fiesta - Oct. 4 – 6, 2019 
SCV District Mtg. - Oct. 8, 2019 
Sock Hop Dinner/Dance  - Nov. 9, 2019

Please contact the appropriate chair or 
Jim Jones at jim@custompad.com to 
offer your services.

ICF Sock Hop Set for November 9th at SFC
Join ICF Branch 191 as it rolls back the calendar to the 1950s with its Sock Hop Dinner and Dance!

Music by Scott Trugman 
Saturday, November 9th, 2019 6:00 pm – 10:30 pm 
Surprise Guest!
Wear 50’s attire (poodle skirt, rolled up jeans etc. optional)
Menu Includes: Tri-Tip, Baked Potato, Vegetables,  
Green Salad, Bread & Ice Cream Sundae Bar
Corkage Fee – $10, Door Prizes & Raffle 
Cost – $35 for adults; No refunds 
Table Sponsor – $25

Reservation Deadline: November 1st, 2019 (Tickets picked up at the door) 
Send form and check made out to “ICF BR.191” to Debbie Piro
Download the Reservation Form Here: tinyurl.com/ICFsockhop



From Bishop Cantú:  
Novena to Defeat Senate Bill 24
Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I would like to bring to your attention 
a novena to Our Lady of Guadalupe 
which dioceses across our California are 
praying. In a special way, this novena will 
commend all young college-age women 
and unborn children to the protection 
of Our Lady of Guadalupe, patroness 
of the unborn. Praying this novena 
will serve as an opportunity to join the 
struggle of women who feel the pressure 
to abort their children, and witness to 
the love and support these women and 
children have in the Church. May all 
women and unborn children find safety, 
support, and welcome in the Church.

- Bishop Oscar Cantú

Virgin of Guadalupe,

Mother of the Christ Child and  
Patroness of all unborn children, 
We implore your intercession 
for the defeat of Senate Bill 24 and  
for the protection of all human life. 
Guide our public officials to see the 
tragedy and the injustice of abortion and 
to defend each and every human life 
through just laws. Inspire us all to bring 
our faith into public life, to speak for 
those who have no voice.

We ask this in the name of your Son, 
Jesus Christ, who is Love and Mercy itself.

Amen.

Our Father, Hail Mary, Glory Be…

Bulletin Submission Due Dates 
To ensure publication, e-mail your submissions to  
sfcbulletin@gmail.com 7 – 10 business days prior to the Sunday 
you wish to see your request or event in the bulletin.

Religious Education News 
By �Joan Schenck, DRE • jschenck@sfcschool.org

The Religious Education class registration 
forms will be ready for pick up in the  
vestibule after the 9:30 am Mass begin-
ning September 1st and all month  
long with Mrs. Schenck. 

September 4th our office will open. 
Forms to register for class will be in 
church and the office. Please note that 
additional sacrament registration 
forms and fees are required for the  
sacraments of First Holy Communion  
and Confirmation. Please check with  
Mrs. Schenck if you have any class or 
sacrament registration questions.

The parish office is now open
Monday – Friday  

9:00 am – noon & 1:00 pm – 4:00 pm 
to better serve our parish community.

Y	 Z

Y	 Z

Take a German Pilgrimage  
with Fr. Joe
Oberammergau Pilgrimage 
Sunday, September 20th –  
Thursday, October 1st, 2020
German Highlights with the  
Oberammergau Passion Play  
featuring: Frankfurt, Koblenz,  
Heidelberg, Strasbourg, Regensburg, 
Altotting, Innsbruck, Ettal, and Munich.

For more information, contact: 
Two Worlds Travel, Helen Songco 
650-906-7222 or 650-637-9838.

The Oberammergau Passion Play  
is presented at 10-year intervals;  
the next one will be in 2030.

Guadalupe Hope Society  
Rosary Luncheon in September 
Guadalupe Hope Society presents  
a Rosary Luncheon on Friday,  
Sept. 13th from 11:30 am – 1:00 pm  
at Santa Maria Hall. 

Fr. Gary Thomas of Sacred Heart  
Saratoga will lead the Rosary and  
present a faith talk on “Exorcism.”

Santa Maria Hall is located at 2211 
Shamrock Drive in Campbell. The 
Knights of Columbus will serve lunch. 
There is no charge for the event but 
seating is limited. 

To register go to  
rosarylunchseptember13.eventbrite.com 
or call 408-447-5433 or e-mail  
admin@ghswomenscenter.com.

Check out SFC  
on Facebook.

Special Collections
This weekend:	� Mission Appeal:  

Pallottine Fathers  
and Brothers

Next weekend:	 SFC School

For donations to SFC School offering, 
please make checks payable to  
“St. Frances Cabrini Church” with the 
recipient of the collection written in  
the memo line, e.g., “SFC School.”  
Thank you for your generous support.

About the Mission Appeal: 
the Pallottines
Pallottines (The Society of the Catholic  
Apostolate) is an international religious 
community of over 2,300 members 
spread over 54 countries in the five  
continents. It was founded in Rome 
in 1835 by St. Vincent Pallotti. He is 
considered the pioneer in championing 
the role of the laity in the mission of the 
Church. He is recognized as having pro-
foundly influenced teaching of Vatican 
II on Laity. The motto of the Society is: 
“make everyone a Catholic, every  
Catholic a good Catholic, and every 
good Catholic an Apostle.” He always 
reminded people that they are called  
to be apostles no matter where they  
are and what they do.

In India and Zambia, Africa, besides 
carrying out his vision by inspiring laity 
to take active role in the mission of the 
church, we run several mission stations 
aimed at catering to the needs of the 
poor and the underprivileged helping 
them with the basic necessities of life.  
We run orphanages for poor boys and 
girls, run educational institutions, 
dispensaries and other charitable works 
along with proclaiming the gospel and 
faith formation. We run many mission 
parishes. We undertake many social 
work programs directly aimed at helping 
the poor and needy and empowering 
women. In Zambia, we take care of chil-
dren orphaned by the AIDS disease and 
educate them and provide medication 
and support for the AIDS patients. In the 
traditional Catholic areas, we concen-
trate on re-evangelization and the train-
ing of the laity to become active apostles. 
And we have several seminarians being 
trained for priesthood and brotherhood. 
We are happy to share the fact that our 
mission is growing and expanding in 
India as well as in Zambia. But there is 
much more to be done. We look forward 
to your help and support to continue 
our work.



Parish Ministries and Contacts

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES
Altar Servers

Joan Schenck......................................................jschenck@sfcschool.org
Altar society

Shirley Corbari ................................................... corbari@sbcglobal.net
Church Environment

Fr. Joe Galang............................................revpastor2019@sfcabrini.org
Eucharistic Ministers

Joan Schenck......................................................jschenck@sfcschool.org
Evangelization Committee

Barry LeMay..................................................................... (408) 379-6517
Home Ministries

Grace Rivero..................................................................... (408) 265-1380
Lectors

Edith Gallant.................................................................... (408) 371-9629
Liturgy Committee

Parish Office..................................................................... (408) 879-1122
Ushers

James Sawaya................................................... sawaya24@sbcglobal.net

SPIRITUAL ENRICHMENT
Adoration Chapel

Barry and Charlotte LeMay........................................... (408) 379-6517
Alpha

Alicia Morales.................................................................. (408) 857-0523
Cursillo

Cathy Campbell............................................................... (408) 313-1128
Alicia Morales.................................................................. (408) 857-0523

Marriage Enrichment / Date Night
Chris & Ann Aguilar....................................................... (408) 356-7642

Respect Life
Anthony and Joann Allegretti........................................ (408) 472-5169

Rite Of Christian Initation for Adults (RCIA)
Tim Van Overen......................................................... rcia@sfcabrini.org

Religious Education & Youth Ministry
Joan Schenck .....................................................jschenck@sfcschool.org

Youth Ministry Coordinator
Kurt Martin..............kmartin@sfcabrini.org................. (669) 245-5502

Scripture Study
Charlotte and Barry LeMay........................................... (408) 379-6517

Cabrini Young Adults
Kelsey Ballard......................................cabriniyoungadults@gmail.com

PARISH LIFE
Assyrian Catholic Community

Doris Bebla ...................................................................... (408) 315-6608
Bingo

Joe Roulin......................................................................... (408) 266-6982
Building Committee

Domenic Onorato........................................................... (408) 219-4085
Bulletin Editor

Melissa Shafer..................................................... sfcbulletin@gmail.com
Fiesta

Mike Livingston...........................................mlivingston@sfcschool.org
Filipino American (FilAm) Group

Maria Sarmiento.............................................................. (408) 281-2407
Greeters

James Sawaya................................................... sawaya24@sbcglobal.net
Icf Bocce Ball

Camille Orlando......camille.orlando@yahoo.com...... (408) 559-0688
Italian Catholic Federation

Jim Jones................... jim@custompad.com................... (408) 210-5541
Knights Of Columbus

Pat Cougill........................................................................ (408) 448-5088
Ladies League

Linnea Sheehy..........................................SFCLadiesleague@gmail.com
Men’s Club

Anthony Perez..................................................... anthonyp@xilinx.com
Mexican Catholic Organization

Darla Leis.......................................................................... (408) 784-6644
Prayer Shawl Ministry, Intecessory Prayer Group

Rebecca Valverde............................................................. (408) 723-1030
St. Vincent De Paul

Parish Office..................................................................... (408) 879-1122

PARISH ADMINISTRATION
Finance Council

Sean Cook........................................................................ (408) 879-1122
Parish Council

Sam Nickolas.................................................................... (408) 666-0410
Receptionist – Facilities Coordinator

Jean O’Connell................................................................. (408) 879-1122
Secretary

Sue Butler......................................................................... (408) 879-1130
Wedding Ceremony Coordinator

Jennifer Donnelly............................................................ (408) 620-1269

SFC SCHOOL
Principal

Jane Daigle................ext.3003......................................... (408) 377-6545
Vice Principal

Ronda Clark.............ext.3058......................................... (408) 377-6545
Vice Principal

John Bennett............ext.3051......................................... (408) 377-6545
Office Manager

Max Burd..................ext.3004......................................... (408) 377-6545
Communications/Activities Director

Nikki Dickey............ext.3038......................................... (408) 377-6545
Development Director

Blanche Khoshaba...ext.3046......................................... (408) 377-6545
Parent Teacher Group

Debbie Casey................................................................... (408) 209-9297
School Advisory Council

Tim Smith......................................................................... (408) 761-6608

Join us 
	 @ St. Frances Cabrini Parish!

Name:_________________________________________________

Address:_ _____________________________________________

City:_________________________  State:_____ Zip:_ _________

E-mail:________________________________________________  

Home Phone:__________________ Cell:___________________

It’s easy to register at SFC! Fill in the information and drop this form 
into the collection basket. A registration form will be mailed to you.


